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11th IPA Board Meeting in Singapore 

 
IPA Secretary 

 
 

The 11th Board of Directors Meeting was held on Thursday, 17 November 2022, in Singapore with an attendance of 17 
directors onsite and 3 directors online. Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, it was the first time to hold a meeting physically 
since Prof. Leung was elected as IPA’s president.  
 
Before the Board meeting, the meetings of the Standing Committee including the Administration Committee, Research 
Committee, Development Committee, Publicity Committee, and Award Committee were held separately. Every 
committee reported their activities of FY2022 and shared their opinions and advice. 
 
The following agenda was discussed in the Board meeting. 
 
・Activity report by President 
・Progress reports of Standing Committees 
・Establishment of Nomination Committee 
・Progress reports of ICPE2024 
・Next Board meeting in Japan 
 
The Secretary General, Mr. Yaegashi, was retiring from IPA and Prof. Leung stated that he would let the Directors know by 
email when he would appoint the new Secretary General according to the Constitution. 
 
After the Board meeting, all directors were invited to visit the National Singapore University (NUS) which will be the venue 
of ICPE2024. The next Board meeting will be held on June 2023 in Kochi, Japan. 
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